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During our charitable partnership, Sainsburys staff 

have helped fulfi ll the dreams of many young people, 

whose lives will have been enriched and changed for 

the better....from Ipads, to trampolines, to experience 

days, to hosting an employment conference...lots of 

wishes have been fulfi lled.

Autism Wishes is a local charity, consisting of 5 Trustees, all of whom 
have a family member with Autism. The Trustees are passionate 
about making a difference and changing the lives of individuals 
with Autism and do not receive a salary for the work that they do.

We grant wishes to children and adults with Autism and support 
local Projects that promote the betterness and the wellbeing of 
those with Autism.



Wishes are the focus of Autism Wishes work, however, thanks 
to Sainsburys funding, Autism Wishes have been able to do 
lots more for individuals and families with a person with Autism 
including the following :-

Supporting a local ASD 
Playgroup - the fi rst of it’s 
kind in the area, and a very 
well used and loved facility 
by many families

Santa Train Ride Competition - three 
families were given the opportunity to 
win a santa train ride for their little one 
and family

Christmas Party - A huge christmas 
party saw over 100 people attend 
from the local area with their children 
on the spectrum. Face painting, dis-
co, Elsa, Olaf and Spiderman were on 
hand, as was Father Christmas to hand 
out little gift bags for all the children to 
make it a memorable experience

Summer Camping Trip - thanks to Sains-
burys, Autism Wishes have been able to 
offer a weekend camping trip to families 
with a child with Autism in the Summer and 
are looking forward to hosting that. This is 
the second year that they will be able to 
do it.

Weekend Breaks - Thanks to Sains-
burys, Autism Wishes are able to 
offer an amazing weekend away 
to families with a child with Autism. 
There are three breaks available 
and include two breaks in Blackpool 
and two in North Wales throughout 
the year.
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